
 

 

 

 

Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales  

under company number 07548754 with registered office at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. “Maiden Erlegh School in Reading” is a business name of the company. 

0118 966 8065 

81 Crescent Road, 
Reading, RG1 5SL 

MERoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Mr A. Johnson 
BA (Hons), MSc, PgCert, FCCT, NPQH 

15 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 9 assessment week, separate science and setting 

 

On the week beginning the 26 April the year 9 assessment week starts. In that week all     

students will sit assessments in all their subjects, including 3 papers in science.  The tests will 

be biology, chemistry, and physics. 

The results of these tests will play a key role in determining which class they are placed in   

year 10, and whether students will be offered separate sciences (triple science) or combined 

science (double science). 

To aid in revision, students will be given revision check lists on Google Classroom along with 

useful resources, as well as the usual access to Kerboodle and GCSEpod. 

I wish all students good luck in preparation for their exams and I am sure they will benefit from 

your support in this endeavour. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr R James 

Curriculum Leader Science 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 


